
From: DYPXCPWEB@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au
Sent: 2/07/2024 3:15:43 PM
To: DA Submission Mailbox
Subject: Online Submission

02/07/2024

MR Leonard Sutton
2 / 8 Lady Penrhyn Drive DR
Beacon Hill NSW 2100

RE: DA2024/0622 - 292 Condamine Street NORTH MANLY NSW 2100

I fully support this development application.

The new club house for the Warringah Golf Club will be a great asset for the people and
particularly the proposed Café/restaurant for golfers and the public. it should ne noted that
there will NO Poker Machines in the new club house.

I hope the approval process can be expedited ASAP as we have been waiting for a long time
now while using a temporary club house.

Regards
Leonard Sutton.




